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Bealings School
Sandy Lane

Tel:  01473 622376
25th March 2021
Dear Parents & Carers

Please can we remind all parents that the Village Hall car park only should be used when dropping off and collecting children from school.

For safety reasons please do not park on the side of the road up the hill from the church layby. The layby should be used only for setting down and picking up older children who can walk the church path by themselves.

To enable as many cars as possible use the car park the Village Hall team have kindly sent us a map of where to park.

We would be grateful for your co-operation.

Best wishes

The Bealings Team

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: bealings_school@yahoo.co.uk
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